August 15, 1988

Mr. Wayne Kaplan

e Pefgme) M2 Qommmiczion

Premerger Notification Office

Bureau of Competition
Room 303

6th & Pennsylvania Avenue, N.W.
Washington, D.C. 20580

Re: Transaction No.
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We discussed the fact that in some prior transactions the Pre-

Te-
merger Office had included commitments in determining tha#an <

investment partnership was a $100 million person, and you stateé
that the staff would not do s0 in the future and we should not
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As always, 1 appreciate the prompt and careful atten-
tion you gave this matter.

Very +trply youxs,: .






